
22, April 2020 

To        

All Students 

  

Dear Students/Parents, 

In the earlier communication it was informed that the SRMIST will remain closed till 3-
5-2020 and further communication will be sent by 22/23 April 2020. 

Accordingly you are informed that the University/College will remain closed till 
31st May 2020.  

The University/College will be reopened only for final year students of all Faculties 
during the 1st week of June 2020 subject to orders from UGC/MHRD/State 
Government. 

For others, University/College will remain closed till 15th June 2020. 

Further communication will be sent by 20th May 2020. 

The semester examinations will probably be conducted after one week of 
reopening.  The schedule for the examination will be communicated as soon as it is 
finalized. 

The students are advised to make use of the online classes and the leave period for 
better preparation for their forthcoming semester examinations. 

  

                        Registrar 

 


